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Tuesday, November 1, 2022 

Dear FLVT Parents: 

The cast of The Little Mermaid Jr. are having an In-Dey-Go Cookie Dough, Muffin Mix, and Cinnamon/Sticky 

Bun fundraiser to raise money for the performing arts program at Father Leonard Van Tighem school. The funds 

will be used to purchase costumes, props, and building materials for sets. They will also be used for show 

licensing and projection fees. Any remaining funds will be used for purchases for future productions. 

In this fundraiser we are offering frozen In-Dey-Go cookie dough, muffin mix and cinnamon buns for you, your 

co-workers, family and friends to purchase. These are excellent products and are perfect to have on hand at 

home, especially with the Christmas season fast approaching! It is extremely simple to purchase – you simply 

visit https://store.indeygo.com and enter our school code FLVTMUSICAL. 

The campaign will run Monday, November 7, 2022 until Thursday, November 24, 2022. The order will be placed 

on Friday, November 25, 2022 and will be delivered on Friday, December 9, 2022.  

*Please make arrangements to pick up your order between 1:15 and 3:30 

pm on this date* 

We thank everyone in advance for supporting the performing arts at Father Leonard Van Tighem School! We are 

looking forward to The Little Mermaid Jr. and many more successful productions in the years to come. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Mrs. Hammel. 

Sincerely,  

 

Michele Hammel 

Musical Director 

lomanhammelm@holyspirit.ab.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Many Hands Building A Better World” 
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